
Aug. 11,2023

Administrator Debra Shore

Director Tera L. Fong, Water Division
United States Environmental Protection Agency
Region 5
77 West Jackson Boulevard

Chicago, IL 60604-3590

Subject: Public comments on Class VIUIC injection well carbon storage draft permits
Wabash Carbon Services, Class VI UIC injection wells
Vermillion County, Indiana (IN-165-6A-0001)
and Vigo County, Indiana (IN-167-6A-0001)

Dear Administrator Shore and Director Fong,

I am a Vigo County resident and lifelong businessman and farmer. I live within the carbon
dioxide plume that will be created by the Wabash Valley Resources project.

I am concerned that not all shallow drinking water wells have been noted as to their location. I
am worried about the injection well casing leaking and ruining water for shallow wells.

I am also concerned about injection wells or pipeline ruptures leaking carbon dioxide. People
cannot live without oxygen.

There is an elementary school at New Goshen, Indiana. I am concerned about the safety of all
people.

Agriculture has a lot invested in homes, farmsteads and machinery that needs to be protected
for loss in the event of a carbon dioxide leak.

Thank you.

Floyd M. Lenderman
7045 North Holdaway Place
West Terre Haute, IN 47885

812.870.0774
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